
Ashby Conservation Commission 

Minutes for the Meeting of September 27, 2016 

The meeting was opened at 9:30am with Bob Leary, Tim Bauman, Cathy Kristofferson and Roberta Flashman 

in attendance. 

New Business:  

OOC for Buckley, 660 New Ipswich Road, DEP  #93-356: 

The special meeting was called and posted due to the Chair receiving a note (9/20/2016) from 

Chris MacKenzie of Whitman & Bingham about a revision of the septic system design required 

by the Board of Health. Chris reported sending revised plans to the Commission but they were 

not received in time for regular meeting of 9/21/2016.  A motion was made to accept the new 

plan as a minor change and issue the OOC when we receive the plans, special meeting posted for  

9/27/2016 @9:30am. Updated plans received 9/26/2016 and reviewed to show reduced wetland 

impact due to leaching field reduced about 30% so reduce work area in the buffer zone from 

6500sq to 5600sq ft. 

Signed OOC.  Original given to Dave Buckley in attendance, DEP submitted electronically. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 9:41am 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Cathy Kristofferson 


